
GEOGRAPHY DEPARTMENT, CHARAIBAHI COLLEGE 

REPORT ON PARENT TEACHER MEETING   

 

On 25
th
 June, 2022, at 11 a.m., the Departments of Geography, Economics and 

Political Science conducted a parent-teacher meeting. The primary objective of this session 

was to provide a common platform for the discussion of a variety of issues related to students' 

overall development. The three department heads made presentations about their departments 

at this meeting, and the parents' suggestions were noted. The interaction between the teacher 

and the parents was excellent for the development of the students.  

In addition to providing feedback on their children, parents expressed their 

satisfaction with the department and the college's quality of education. The parent teacher 

meeting came to an end with the conclusion that parents and teachers must work together to 

ensure that children are properly nourished and progress. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


